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To whom it may concern, 

I've been interested in law for a very long time. I find it fascinating how the law is always evolving and changing to reflect cultural, societal, and traditional changes, especially regarding the ever evolving technological changes, notably the AI Act recently being approved by Member States. These changes are more relevant than ever to all aspects of business and the law itself. From my research, my fascination with this quickly evolving area of law has distilled in me a deep ambition to further my understanding in how your company ensures to be proactive and diligent when dealing with such.

This has particularly attracted me to Byrne Wallace, especially being the first large Irish law firm with the ISO 27001 information security standard. Technology is an area I find especially interesting and where I see Byrne Wallace as market leaders. It is an attractive proposition to know that in joining your law firm for a Summer Internship, I will be learning from the best in these areas.

As well as this, I find the CSR aspect of Byrne Wallace particularly attractive, demonstrating the need for a work-life balance and how your company engages with this in the workplace. These initiatives would greatly enhance my learning experience, both in the Summer Internship, and potentially one day as a Trainee Solicitor. The structure of the Summer Internship, with a potential opportunity to a training contract appeals to me hugely, as I feel this continuity would provide me with as comprehensive and as practical an experience as possible.

I believe my undergraduate degree in Law and Business in UCC, along with my specific skill set, are ideally suited to Byrne Wallace. Thanks to my legal education, I have a strong analytical and critical mindset, which helps me comprehend and apply more general theoretical ideas to more specialised legal topics. I have always enjoyed studying business coupled with law as it allows me insight into the inner workings of the business from an alternative perspective than the legal side, while also having an interesting overlap.

During my undergraduate degree, I was appointed on both the Law Society and the Trampoline and Tumbling club of UCC. Being elected the Treasurer of the Trampoline club this year, has often led to time consuming and tedious tasks while also juggling college life, a part time job and other extra-curriculars. It was often a struggle to find a balance between all these prevailing demands, but I maintained a strong commitment to everything I was involved in, displaying my ability to be organised and efficient. 

Thank you for your time. I would be extremely grateful to be considered for an interview for your Summer Internship programme, in the hopes of sharing more about myself and my passion in the law.

Kind regards,
Joana Fernandes

